
IMPORTANT NOTICE-UPDATE 
New Jersey Motor Fuels Legislation 

(10/5/10) 
 
The Governor has signed Senate Bill 2289, amending the Motor Fuels law (P.L. 2010, 
c.22) that was to have been effective on October 1, 2010. The amended legislation makes 
several technical corrections and delays the effective date of the new motor fuels law 
until January 1, 2011. (P.L. 2010, c.79) Please continue to monitor the Division’s website 
for further information concerning the January 1, 2011 implementation of the new motor 
fuels law. 
 
Questions may be directed to fuel.tax@treas.state.nj.us  

 


